MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commissioners

FROM: L.ee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: June 23, 2014

SUBJECT: Postponement Request - C814-06-0106.0 / Hyatt PUD Amendment #2

Staff is requesting postponement of this Consent item until July 22, 2014.

-

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department



